
Oaks 

We all had a wonderful time on our trip to 

The Time and Tide Museum on Thursday, 

It’s made our topic of Roman Myths and 

Gods even more interesting. 

Maths: We are using the empty number  

line for addition and subtraction and 

investigating ratio and proportion.  

 

Willows 

We all had a wonderful time at the Sea-Life 

Centre on Tuesday and it’s really got us in the 

mood for our Seaside and Pirates topic.  If 

you have any books or resources at  

home or do any visits relating to these  

please let us know so your child can  

share it in class. 
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Maths Whizz Wonders 
 

   Amazing Usage – Imogen, William, Joshua P,                 

     Jayden, Molly D and Molly I. 

Brilliant Progress – Imogen, William, Skye,  

Molly I, Jayden and Toby. 
 

The Whizz cup this fortnight is a DRAW  

Well done everyone for all you super Whizzing. 
 

The Maths Professor is also running a new 

design competition – ask your child for full 

details. 

Adnams 

This Thursday, the 15th June, 

the children in Oaks will have 

their first gardening session 

with Adnams.  Please can they 

come in clothes suitable for 

outside ‘mucky’ work and bring 

their uniform for the afternoon. 
 

Dates for your Diary 

12th June – Class and year 6 photos. 

13th June – New parents meeting at   

2:30pm 

21st June – Athletes in Schools 

morning at Ellingham Primary 

24th June – Woodton Summer Fayre 

12pm-2pm 

28th June to 30th June – Kingswood 

Residential 

5th July – KS2 Summer Performance 

7th July – Whole school picnic lunch – 

further details to follow 

12th July – Sports Day 1:30pm 

14th July – Sharing Assembly 9:30am 

17th July – Year 5 languages Day 

19th July – Oaks Class Athletics at 

the UEA. Details to follow. 

21st July – Last day of term  

 

Busy Buzzy Bee Awards 

This week’s certificates have been awarded 

to: 

Willows Class for super behaviour during 

their Sea Life Trip, Barley, Lily D, Riley,  

Myles and William.   

Oaks class certificates went to Alfie, 

Joshua, Miles and Holly. 

Congratulations to all of our Bees.  

As the fete approaches we would be very grateful for 

donations of bottles of wine and tombola prizes which 

can be handed in to the school office.  We would also 

appreciate cake donations on the day.  Your child will 

shortly come home with an empty jam jar which we 

would like you to fill with sweets (not chocolate) for 

one of the stalls.  We also need as many volunteers as 

possible to help with the stalls, please speak to Donne. 
 


